
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sent 02 Jul 2020 07:13

Dear Parents/Carers
Today I am sending home your child's report and confirmation of their teacher for the next academic year. Please return the enclosed form by the end of term to acknowledge receipt.
Tomorrow the school will be closed for an INSET day. During this time the team will be planning for September . I can now confirm that the following teaching staff will be working with the children: Class 1 Mrs Whybrow, Class 2 Miss Jenkins and Mr Fox, Class 3 Mr Este and Class 4 Mr Hopegood and Miss Barber. Miss Ripton, Mrs Handford and Mrs Bevan will continue to support classes in their role as Learning Support Assistants. We have a number of students joining us throughout the year and we are pleased to be able to support them in their training. Please join me in thanking the team for all their continued hard work. Good luck to Mrs Gibbs and Miss Scotchford as they venture onto new roles in education and thank you both for all your dedication to the school.
There are now two weeks left until the end of term and many of you will be wondering about next term. I will continue to work with you to support the next stage of reopening in line with government guidelines as they are published. Thank you for your patience and understanding at this difficult time.
Wishing you all a safe and enjoyable weekend.
Mrs Eastbrook
Dear God,
Thank you for all that we have. Help us to be grateful. Be with those who we hold dear to us and help those in need. 
Amen





